
Batman Shootings Serve As Reminder To Maintain Safe Workplaces Free From Violence 

The Batman shooting could drastically alter the way people enjoy the movies.  Check out this article 

on how it will affect the insurance companies that insure movies theaters: 

http://www.businessinsurance.com/article/20120720/NEWS06/120729983.   

Another thing to consider is the movie theater is a workplace for lots of people.  California employers 

have an obligation to provide a workplace that is free from recognized hazards likely to cause death or 

serious bodily harm.  Cal/OSHA suggests written Injury and Illness Programs and company 

workplace violence policies to help prevent violence in the workplace. Companies should educate 

their employees about the dangers in the the workplace and should provide training to help identify 

crimes and defuse dangerous situations.  Cal/OSHA offers a free consultancy service to assist the 

implementation of safety measures for individual workplaces. For more on employee safety and health 

check out: http://www.californiaemploymentlawfirm.com/employee-safety-and-health 

 


